
Dear Legislature, 
 
I am sickened by the lackadaisical attitude of you, my representatives in the Oregon legislature towards 
HB2927. What is the matter with you? How can you possibly be ambivalent about this bill? How can you be 
either so naive or so misguided as to not know that amending it for a state wide vote would bring in millions of 
dollars from outside interests to defeat it. Of course you know this...you are intelligent people. Amending or 
voting against HB2927 would be an eternal personal disgrace by you against not only this state but our 
democracy.  
 
Therefore, I demand my representatives in the Oregon legislature to  pass HB2927 as is and not pass 
SB 825. The President should be representative of all people of the United States and it is time we adopt the 
National Popular Vote Interstate Compact so one person = one vote. My vote should count equally as any 
other voting individual in any other state.  
 
I am very respectfully your obedient servant,  
 
Robert Reincke 
 


